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3rd June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

York Pride – Saturday 7th June 2025 

I’m pleased to share that Danesgate Community will be taking part in this year’s York Pride festival on 
Saturday 7th June, and we warmly welcome all families who would like to join us in this celebration of 
diversity, inclusion and acceptance. 

As a school, we take great pride in our ethos and our commitment to welcoming and valuing every 
individual. Danesgate is a community where everyone is respected, and events like York Pride give us the 
opportunity to celebrate this publicly and proudly. 

We are grateful to the members of staff who will be representing Danesgate on the day by taking part in 
the York Pride parade. Pupils who would like to participate are very welcome to join us and walk alongside 
the Danesgate group. 

Please note: Important Information – Safeguarding and Supervision 

 

While staff will be part of the event and representing the school, they will not/cannot be responsible for the care and 

safeguarding of your child during the march, as this is taking place outside of school hours and off school premises. 

Any pupils wishing to take part must therefore be accompanied by a parent, carer, or other appropriate adult. 

If you and/or your child would like to join Danesgate Community for the Pride walk, please let us know: 

• If your child will be attending and wishes to join the Danesgate group 
• How many adults will be accompanying them 

You can send this information via the school reception, your child’s Keyworker, or by emailing me directly 
at danesgatehead@danesgatecommunity.org.uk. Once we have this information, I will be in touch with 
individual families to share the meeting point and time. 

Thank you once again for your support. We look forward to what we hope will be a joyful and meaningful 
celebration of diversity and pride. 

Warm regards, 
 

 

Chris Nichols 
Headteacher 
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